The Station Bar & Grill & Happy Endings Saloon
Elizabeth F. Smith

P.O. Box 280

Skagway, AK 99840

Alaska Alcohol Control Board
550 W 7'" Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, AK 99501

March 16, 2018
Dear Board of Directors,

| apologize for all the miscommunication. | filled my applications out for both liquor licenses, #'s 4379
and # 5372, and had them mailed by the original deadline of December 31, 2017. However, | did not
include the fact that we do NOT stock alcohol in the hotel rooms in my tourism letter that accom panied
my application, so it was determined incomplete. | had been away most of January and was sick and out
of work with sick kids as well, when | returned, so the new tourism letter that included the statement
that we do NOT stock alcohol in the rooms did not get faxed back to the ABC until Feb 8, 2018.

I was then told that because the letter was not in by Jan 31, 2018 | then needed to pay the $500 fine,
which | requested twice to be reconsidered, since my original application was in on time. This request
was denied and the fine (I assumed) was paid via credit card. It was not till today, when | received a
letter, that | was informed that the payment had not been processed. | called immediately to sort
through what had gone wrong and the $500 fine was paid on both licenses.

I'ask now that you renew both licenses. Thank you for your time and again, | apologize for any
misunderstandings. | am a very conscientious liquor license holder and have never had a problem with
either of these licenses. We are a year-round, local business who does our best to support local
commerce. Thanks for your consideration in renewing my application.

Kind Regards,
Elizabeth F. Smith

The Station Bar & Grill and
Happy Endings Saloon Owner




